Village of Loomis
Budget Hearing Minutes
7:05 pm
September 8th, 2025 
Loomis Community Building

The Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Loomis held a Budget Hearing on September 8,
2025. Notice of the Budget Hearing Meeting was published in the Holdrege Daily Citizen and posted at the Loomis Post Office, Loomis Village Office and the First State Bank of Loomis.

Board members present included: Keith Fagot, Ben Collin, Melanie
Freeman, Don Masten, and Maxine Berry.

The Budget Hearing was opened at 7:05 PM. Three copies of the proposed budget
statement were made available to the public.

Keith Fagot made a presentation outlining the key provisions of the proposed budget statement,
including but not limited to, a comparison with the prior year’s budget. The budget of expenditures will increase by 6.94 percent.

The floor was then opened for public comment on the proposed budget statement. Public
comment ensued. All members of the public wishing to address the governing body were
provided a reasonable amount of time to do so.

Hearing no further comments or request for discussion, Chairman closed the budget hearing at 7:11 pm.



MJ Pristavek							Keith Fagot		
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